
Dear Board of Supervisors, 

 

I’m a retired teacher and artist and have lived in Mendocino County for 50 years. I treasure wildlife, clean air, fresh 

water and living in the small town of Willits. Because of the drought, the upcoming fire season and encroachment of 

development into the countryside, I am not in favor of allowing big commercial grows of any type.   

 

I’m concerned with fencing in these outlying areas that will prohibit the movement of wildlife. We need wildlife 

corridors, not farms in outlying areas. 

 

Please do not allow these commercial grows to increase and please work on regulating the grows that are already in 

existence.  

 

Sincerely, 

Linda MacDonald 

 

 

Sent from my iPad 

 


